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Ammonites Brachiopods Crinoids Trilobites 

Dear Parents 

 

Thank you to the Shropshire music service for coming into 

school and performing. The band was incredible and we all 

managed to join in with the ‘Wellerman.’ 

 

On Armistice Day Reverend Matthew came in to talk to us 

about this important day. We all carried out our silence at 

11am. 

 

Bronze Ambassadors and Activators have received their     

training from Mrs Smith and Mrs Dillon. They will be          

leading events throughout the year. The first event is a Santa 

Run at the end of term. 

 

We do apologise as the Christmas trip to see the Pantomime at 

Theatre Severn has been cancelled. This is due to the rise in 

corona virus cases. We will be showing the children the online 

pantomime ‘Cinderella’ instead. 

 

For Children in Need we will be having a non-uniform day. The 

children need to bring in a pound for this. We will also be    

having a cake sale. The cakes will be 50p. Any cakes that are 

left will be sold after school. Please could you send in cakes to 

help us raise money for this important cause. 

 

We look forward to chatting to you all next week about your 

wonderful children! They have all settled in so well. 

 

Brockton Staff 

2021 - 2022 Term Dates 
Friday 19th November 

Children in Need (non-uniform day) 

£1 donation please 

 Monday 22nd November  

Class 1 Parent discussions 

Tuesday 23rd November  

Class 3 Parent discussions 

Wednesday 24th November 

Class 2 Parent discussions 

Friday 26th -  Sunday 28th November 

Christmas Tree Festival Much Wenlock 

Thursday 9th December 

Class 1 Nativity 

Wednesday 15th December 

Christmas Dinner/parties 

Thursday 16th December 

Pantomime - Theatre Severn CANCELLED 

 

Stars of the Week  

Week  

Class 1 

Hattie Jacques 

Tommy Kattenhorn 

Class 2 

Oliver Hayward 

Frankie Priest 

Class 3 

Aine Byrne 

Merry Curtis 

Week 4 

Class 1 

Ottilie Mantle 

Fern Watson 

Class 2 

Sam Cox 

Jack Elcock 

Class 3 

Maisie Darrall 

Daisy Diamond 

Class 1 
Class 1 have been reading the book Ruby’s worry. Reception 

have been amazing at sharing their ideas and hearing sounds 
in words, they really want to have a go at writing! The older 

children have written their own version of the story. All    
children are trying very hard. In maths we have been learning 

about measures - we have been looking at length, weight, 
capacity and time. The children have produced the most   

wonderful self-portraits in art. They listened so carefully and 
practised drawing the different facial features. We have some 

very long eyelashes and interesting noses!  

Class 2 

Class 2 have been looking at Street Child by Berlie Doherty. We 
have been writing about Jim’s escape from the workhouse. In 
maths we have been learning about measures and money. Mrs 
Cowper even stole her sons’ money box to estimate and count 

his savings. We have also been learning about recycling and 
plastic pollution. It is important to look after our planet. In 

P.E the children have learning to play handball. They are    
having lots of fun. 

Class 3  
The children have been studying the Battle of Britain 

and have been examining evidence, including speeches 
by Winston Churchill, Adolf Hitler and German invasion 
plans. In English the children have been writing formal 
letters and have also experimented with story endings.   

In science they have started their light topic          
investigating how to change the size of a shadow. The 
children have been working out subtraction problems 
and looking at number sequences in powers of ten. 
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Teaching Assistant Awards 

 Mrs Williams    Mrs Wright    Miss Martin    Charlotte     

     Torin Conmy            Frankie Hayward         Archie Madeley    Tommy Kattenhorn 

     Ramon Jesshope         Amelia Haycox        Nevaeh Leavesley          Finn Mantle 


